FW: Odiham and North Warnborough Neighbourhood Plan 2014-2032 Submission
Consultation

Rushmoor Council Planning PoIicy_

Mon 02/09/2024 13:48

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Thank you for consulting Rushmoor Borough Council the Odiham and North Warnborough Neighbourhood
Plan.

We have no comments to make at this time, but please continue to notify us of future consultations.
Kind regards,

Planning Policy and Conservation Team
Rushmoor Borough Council

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 2.3 (5%,
To: Neighbourhood Planning [

Subject: Odiham and North Warnborough Neighbourhood Plan 2014-2032 Submission Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,
Odiham and North Warnborough
Neighbourhood Plan 2014-2032

Consultation under Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning
(General) Regulations 2012 (as amended)

Odiham Parish Council, is preparing an updated Neighbourhood Plan for the Parish. The
updated Neighbourhood Plan and supporting information have been submitted to Hart
District Council for the purposes of consultation, examination and, if appropriate, a
referendum ahead of the Plan being ‘made’ (adopted) as part of the Development Plan for
the area. This will then replace the current Odiham and North Warnborough Neighbourhood
Plan 2014 — 2032, adopted in June 2017.



The Odiham and North Warnborough Neighbourhood Plan submission version is published
for consultation from Monday 22 July to 4pm Monday 16 September 2024, No comments
will be accepted after this time.

The Neighbourhood Plan and all supporting documents can be found at
www.hart,gov,uk/odiham-north-warnborough-neighbourhood-plan

Hard copies of the Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documents are also available for
inspection at:

Hart District Council's Offices, Harlington Way, Fleet, Hampshire, GU51 4AE
Monday — Friday 9am — 4pm

Odiham Parish Counci| Office, The Bridewell, The Bury, Odiham, RG29 1NB.
Mondays - Wednesdays 9am - 3pm

The Book Exchange, The Bridewell, The Bury, Odiham, RG29 1NB.
Saturdays 9.30am - 3.30pm

How to Comment:
Please note that comments must be made in writing.

For further details on how your information is used, how we maintain the security of your
information and your rights, including how to access information we hold on you and how to
complain if you have any concerns about how your personal details are processed, in
relation to Neighbourhood Planning please see the privacy notice and confidentiality
statement available on the consultation webpage:

www,hart,gov,uk/odiham-=-north-warnborough-neighbourhood-plan
There are several ways to make your comments:

» Email a representation form or your comments
. tIg)r'int a representation form or write a letter and post it to us at:
Neighbourhood Planning,
Planning Policy Team,
Hart District Council,
Harlington Way, Fleet, GU51 4AE

The representation form can be downloaded from the consultation webpage above. All
comments will be published in due course and will include your name and organisation
(where applicable) only.

If you wish to be notified of the Council's decision to ‘make’ the Neighbourhood
Development Plan (bring it into legal force) please let us know.

After the close of the consultation period, all representations will be forwarded to
the Independent Examiner who will assess whether the Neighbourhood Plan meets the basic



conditions as required by legislation.

After this, if all necessary processes and conditions have been metincluding passing a local
referendum if required, Hart District Council will ‘make’ the Neighbourhood Planso that it
becomes part of the development plan for Hart District and used to determine planning
applications in the locality.

Other documents including previous versions of the Plan can be found at

https://odihamparishcouncil.gov.uk/planning-matters/neighbourhood-plan-review-2024

Kind regards

Neighbourhood Planning
Hart District Council

This e-mail, and any attachments, may contain confidential information and is intended solely for
the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material and
should be handled accordingly. If this e-mail has been misdirected, please notify the author
immediately. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or
rely on any of the information contained in it or attached, and all copies must be deleted
immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any
attachments to this Email may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed
to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any
documents. Rushmoor Borough Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by
computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail. E-
mails may have to be disclosed or monitored in accordance with relevant legislation.





